O Water Resources Department
r egOIl 725 Summer St NE, Suite A

- Kate Brown, Governor Salem, OR 97301
(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

May 20 | 2016

Lessor Co-Lessor

Pooled Instream lease for several East Fork Irrigation District
water right holders PO Box 162

Odell, OR 97044

Re:  Instream Lease IL.-1452
On May 18, 2016 the Department received a request to terminate Instream Lease IL-1452. This
lease has been terminated by the Department.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order terminating this instream lease. If you have any questions,
please call me at (503) 986-0898.

Sincerely,

A Attt

Kate Fitzgerald
Natural Resource Specialist

cc: Robert Wood, Watermaster District 3
File IL-1452

enclosure



